Waveney Valley Partnership







Academy Head, Waveney Valley Partnership-Simon Lea

Email: head@wvpschools.org

Website: http://www.waveneyvalleypartnership.org

13th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Tapestry Early Years Learning Journals

Those of you that have been parents at Waveney Valley previously will remember that in the past we have used the online learning journey 'Tapestry'. The platform allowed us to share children's learning with parents. Due to a number of factors this year, we have taken the decision to step away from Tapestry.

As you will already know we have recently introduced Class Dojo through the whole of Waveney Valley Partnership. Class Dojo can be used in a similar way to Tapestry sending home regular updates of what children have been learning in the classroom, either through the class story or children's individual portfolios. It also gives staff the functionality of sending messages home to parents and allowing children to see the house points that they have earned.

If your child has done something at home that you would like to share you are also able to add photos and anecdotes to your child's portfolio on Class Dojo. As we get used to the functionality of Class Dojo we will begin to add small tasks for children to complete and may ask you to add the outcome to Class Dojo.

We are looking forward to the new way of sharing your children's learning with you.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me on n.jones@wvpschools.org.

Kind regards

Nicola Jones EYFS Leader

Small Schools – Huge Ambitions